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April, 2022 Monthly Highlights  

(if more info is desired, kindly email: LGBTQ@MCCPTA.ORG) 


• Attended Monthly PrideAlliance Meetings

• Restroom Tour at JWMS and meeting with Counselors

• Attended meeting OHRD Leadership about challenges of LGBTQ Staff, including 

recent BOE testimony about the specific plight of transgender educators within 
MCPS


• Worked with PrideAlliance members to develop mission and meeting protocol

• Participated in the Podcast interview, A Queer Understanding

• An Extracurricular Activity violated transgender student’s rights; meetings with 

student and parents on whether MCPS Policies/Protections apply

• Met with stakeholders about the start of Welcoming School’s PD Module

• Attended multiple meetings to plan MCPS PRIDE TownHall
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